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From: Sheehan,Rebecca D <RSheehan@mwdh2o.com>


Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 4:41 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Chilmakuri,Chandra Sekhar


Cc: Jennifer Pierre


Subject: RE: Discuss NMFS ROC Modeling


Hey Cathy-

Thank you for getting back to us. Chandra and I were trying to get a better idea of the modeling approach that will be


adopted by NMFS. At the meeting last week, there was some uncertainty regarding which models NMFS was planning to


use. I wouldn’t characterize our interest as having any specific concerns, rather we are merely trying to be informed as


to the proposed analysis.


Unfortunately, we cannot make 8am tomorrow. We can make Monday anytime between 1-3:30 or after 4 or anytime


Tuesday.


Thank you!


Becky


From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal [mailto:cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov]


Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 1:53 PM

To: Chilmakuri,Chandra Sekhar; Sheehan,Rebecca D


Cc: Jennifer Pierre

Subject: Re: Discuss NMFS ROC Modeling


Chandra and Becky --

Are you free for a call at 8 or so tomorrow morning? Regardless, it would help me if you could give me some bullet


points of concerns with our anticipated analysis. Maria and I haven't been able to connect on this in detail.


Thanks,


Cathy


Cathy Marcinkevage


California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-5648


Cell: (562) 537-8734


cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov


On Feb 19, 2019, at 5:53 PM, Jennifer Pierre <JPierre@swc.org> wrote:


Hi Cathy,


I’m so sorry for the delayed reply. I am not really the right person to talk to. I checked with Becky and


Chandra and they could meet tomorrow after 4 if that can work for you. I’ve copied them so you can


coordinate directly, as I’ll be out of pocket all day again tomorrow.
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Thanks for taking time out of your leave to help with this.


J


From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 7:51 AM


To: Jennifer Pierre <JPierre@swc.org>


Subject: Discuss NMFS ROC Modeling


Jennifer,


Maria mentioned talking with you about our methods for the ROC. I'm on leave this week so it will be


tricky, but I could carve out some time for an initial conversation with you. Is there time on Tuesday


afternoon or Wednesday that I could catch you?


Thanks!


Cathy


Cathy Marcinkevage


California Central Valley Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-5648


Cell: (562) 537-8734


cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov
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